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First name: Gregory

Last name: Collins

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am returning your phone call.

the last image I sent was taken in April 2019, 900ft above the Reunion Flats  Campground, just east and above

the Bighorn Boulder rock climbing site:

 

https://www.mountainproject.com/map/114545102/bighorn-boulder-route-list

 

The Bighorn Sheep used to have the whole sidehill all the way up to the Wigwams, now my observations suggest

the Mountain Goats have this North Fork sidehill from Miles Creek NE and the Sheep have the area under the

proposed lifts. Enclosed Photo: west of Miles Creek February 2018.

 

Please withdraw Teton Canyon expansion proposal. Thanks

 

Gregory Collins   

 

 


